I have met with the media team at the RCN before Christmas to discuss how we can publicise Nurse Practitioners more widely in the lay and nursing press.  
 

Many of the Nurse Practitioner Association committee already give their opinions when contacted by reporters.  However we need to collate information on NPs from all health care settings and working across the life span to be able to respond to specific queries, and more particularly to pro-actively engage with the wider press (such as the daily newspapers and womens & mens magazines) to encourage them to use NPs to give health advice or run features on what we do through patient stories.
 

I have put together a template to collect the information that the RCN media office would need and hope that you will be able to complete this and return it to me by 1st March 2006.   

 

Please share this with your nurse practitioner colleagues too so that we can get a broad range of examples.
 

If you're unclear about any of the information that is needed, please do contact me.
 

Best wishes
Katrina
 

Katrina Maclaine
Nurse Practitioner Adviser
Professional Nursing Department
Royal College of Nursing
katrina.maclaine@rcn.org.uk
maclaik@lsbu.ac.uk
020 7815 6751
